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April 18, 1997

Course Participant I
Sealed Source
and Device Vendor Workshop

Dear Participant:

This letter is to confirm your interest in attending the sealed source and device vendor j
workshop on May 8,1997. The workshop will begin promptly at 8:00am in the NRC
auditorium, located on the P2 level of the NRC Two White Flint building. Directions to the
NRC Two White Flint North building, a listing of several local hotels, and the tentative
workshop agenda are enclosed for your information:

If you require additionalinformation or have any further questions concerning the workshop,
please call me at (301) 415-5847 or Ms. Kim Randall at (301) 415-7857. In addition, we may
be reached via e-mai! at DAB @NRC. GOV or KBR@NRC. GOV.

Sincerely,

/s/

Douglas A. Broaddus, Mechanical Engineer
Sealed Source Safety Section
Medical, Academic, and Commercial

Use Safety Branch
Division of Industrial and

Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS ,
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